
MHS Band Boosters         
Band Booster Purpose 

The Band Boosters group is the support system behind our wonderful band program.  As a Mundelein 
High School band parent, you are automatically a member of the Band Boosters.  We will be calling 
on booster parents several times during the year to volunteer your time, talents or to provide 
donations.  With a program as large as the one here at MHS, we need support from every 
family.  Soon we will be asking for parent help with band camp, football games, festivals, and 
homecoming.  We invite all parents to become active members in the MHS Band Boosters.  We 
appreciate as much help as you can provide.  Please come on out, make new friends, have fun, 
and see our awesome band in action! 

 

Band Booster Meetings 

Join us at our monthly meetings which are normally held the first Thursday of the month in one of the 
MHS meeting rooms upstairs by the media center.  All are welcome to attend and learn about the 
band events and the many ways the boosters support the band program.  Our first meeting is 
Thursday, August 18th at 7:00 pm. 

 

Fundraising/Student Escrow Accounts 

The Band Boosters provide fundraising opportunities to financially support and enrich the band 
program.  The fundraisers currently planned are Citrus Sale (December), Fannie May (Spring), the 
monthly Shop With Scrip gift card program, and the annual Evening of Jazz and Silent Auction (May).  
All fundraising initiatives are optional. 

Each band student is set up with a band escrow account when s/he joins the band program.  The 
student can raise escrow funds through many of the fundraising opportunities throughout the year.  
The funds can be used to offset some of the individual band member’s costs of private lessons, 
summer music camps, upgrade/repair of instruments, and band trip travel expenses.    

 

For more Band Booster Information:  
https://www.d120.org/activities/performing-arts/band/boosters/ 

https://www.d120.org/activities/performing-arts/band/boosters/

